
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Summer is quickly approaching!  If you have not yet made arrangements for summer 
program for your child/ren, we are now accepting registrations for our program here at 
Quincy Catholic Academy.  QCA accepts students ages 3 and up from QCA.  If you child 
is not yet 3 years of age but will be by the start of school (August 31st) and they are 
registered for QCA for September, they may attend the summer program (if they are 
potty-trained). 
 

OUR SUMMER PROGRAM 
 

This program will start on Monday, June 21st and will run through Friday, August 13th.  
Our program is held in Quincy Catholic Academy’s air-conditioned lower level classrooms 
and cafeteria.  QCA summer program will include assorted educational classes.  Each 
child will receive a workbook for use during our morning educational hours.  If you child 
has summer reading, they are encouraged to do their reading during the summer 
program and teachers will be present to help complete their book reports.  Physical 
activities, group games, science experiments, computer lab and outdoor and indoor play 
will fill the remainder of your child’s day.  (See the attached schedule for Week One!!!) 
 
A morning and afternoon snack will be provided.  Lunch will not provided.  Please bring a 
lunch for your child if they will be staying for school day and full day hours. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at (617) 328-3830. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
David Free 
Summer Program Coordinator 
 


